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NtM No 98 of 2025 28th July 2025 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
FIRTH OF FORTH 

 
 
 
 

Fisherrow – Breakwater Navigation Light 
Unlit 

 
Mariners are advised that Fisherrow Breakwater navigation light (55 56.79’N 003 04.11’W) has been 

reported unlit.   

 

 
 

Mariners should navigate with caution. 
 
 
 

Status of previously published notices: 
 
Nos 10 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 72, 78, 87, 90, 91, 93, 95, 96 and 97 of 2025 remain in 
force. 

 
 
 

Andrew Smith 
Marine Officer - Grangemouth & Leith  


